
February 19, 2014 Special Meeting - Garfield Town Board 

Town of Garfield Special Meeting of the Town Board 
Wednesday, February 19, 2014 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the Special Meeting of the Town Board to 
order on Wednesday, February 19, 2014 immediately following the Special 
Meeting of the Electors which was at 6 p.m. Lamoine Hanson absent due to 
illness. Meeting notice verified. Also in attendance were Kevin Anderson, 
general contractor of the new shop building, Don Brasda, Jim and Karen 
Christenson, Alice Glavin, and Jackie Rindahl. 
 
General contractor Anderson noted some details of the new shop building, 
and some possible cost savings he has worked out. Discussion followed also 
on the excavation plans for the shop building, the fuel containment, the salt 
shed, outdoor lighting, etc. Dickinsen made a motion to go with “Sedona” 
colored concrete for the floor of the new shop’s meeting area. Fremstad 
seconded, and the motion carried. 
 
Motion by Fremstad, seconded by Dickinsen, to approve a proposed 
construction change order which will be brought to the board at the next 
regular meeting on March 12th. Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Fremstad to adjourn, seconded by Dickinsen, and carried. 
 
Ardy Robertson, Clerk 
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